LATE ITEMS FOR COMMITTEE

COMMITTEE DATE : 9 July 2009

	Application No.:2009/00021/FUL

	Case Officer: Mr. S. J. Ball


	Location:
Land accessed off of Atlantic Way within Barry Docks, Barry

Proposal:
Change of use from B2 - General Industrial Use to Sui Generis - Waste Use which would include operational development in the form of the construction of a gasification waste to energy plant for non-hazardous waste

	From: 
PETITIONS (in addition to those referred to in the main report)
· 574-name petition received at 30th June Council via Cllr Elmore; and 
· 168-name petition received 6/7 via Cllr Elmore
(the above comprising additional signed sheets objecting on the grounds stated for the petition within the main report)
· 111-name petition (lead signatory Councillor Steffan Wlliam) objecting on grounds that “due to its proximity to existing properties and the resulting increase in noise, traffic, and pollution that such a development would bring”
INDIVIDUAL LETTERS
Morgan (Barry Waterfront) – objects on grounds including visual ‘eyesore’; step-back in regeneration of the waterfront; pollutants/ emissions; proximity to residential areas.
LETTER FROM APPLICANT

Letter received offering technical presentation to Members, and inviting two members of the Committee to visit an operational facility in Stavanger, Norway.

REPRESENTATIONS OMITTED FROM REPORT
The following letters of representation have been received via John Smith MP, and have not been referred to in the Committee report: -

· Five letters of objection from local residents

· One letter of support

A letter from Jane Hutt AM has also been received (dated 17th February 2009) – copy attached.



